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December 5, 2014 
 
 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Mike Wallerstein, Hearing Officer 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
Re: D.P.U. 13-182, Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its own 
Motion into Electric Vehicles and Electric Vehicle Charging. 
 
Dear Secretary Marini and Hearing Officer Wallerstein: 
 
Enclosed for filing with the Department of Public Utilities in D.P.U. 13-182 are the 
Comments Of Chargepoint, Inc. On Electric Vehicle Distribution System Impacts, 
Pilot Programs And Rates, addressing matters identified in the Request for Comments 
issued for the above titled investigation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colleen Quinn 
Vice President Government Market  
Development and Public Policy 
 
 
 


